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39 Scholarships given through Everett Public Schools Foundation 

In May and June the Everett Public Schools Foundation awarded 39 seniors in the Everett School District with scholarships. 
The Foundation, through family-established endowments, is pleased to be a part of helping students further their education.  

12 scholarships were awarded to Cascade High School seniors. The Bob Whitehead scholarship went to Amber McPartland. 
The Frances LaGrave scholarship was awarded to Thomas Nguyen. The Willinor scholarship went to Yen Nguyen. The 
Michael Gilchrest scholarship went to Nicole Power. The Ofstie scholarship went to Joann Lee. The Howarth Art scholarship 
went to Jeff Anzures. The Ashley Bergman scholarship was awarded to Nicole Schilling. The Mark Reiman scholarships were 
awarded to Justin Hopper and Christina Roy-McNaughton. The Roy Baxter Memorial scholarships went to Amy Unick and 
Tyson Rickman. The Michael Schuerhoff Memorial was awarded to Allyson Johnson.  

15 scholarships were awarded to Everett High School seniors. The Carol Degan scholarship went to Phuong Bui. C.A.S.E. — 
Everett class of 55 scholarship was awarded to Logan Ordona. Alice Mellema scholarships were awarded to Sonja Harrower, 
Logan Ordona, Jesse Potts, Alex Schulz, and Carl Stanovsky. The Bob Whitehead scholarship went to Brian Raby. The 
Frances LaGrave scholarship went to Ashley Hooten and the Dave Taylor scholarship went to Josh Siverson. The Willinor 
scholarship was awarded to John Raby. The Stanley S. Mitchell scholarship was awarded to Jesse Potts. The Marsha Cogdill 
scholarships went to Elizabeth Radar and Robert Bartlett. The Ofstie scholarship went to Alexander Olson.  

7 scholarships were awarded during Henry M. Jackson High's Awards night. The Bob Whitehead scholarship went to Katie 
Goodhue. The Frances LaGrave scholarship went to Rachel Logsdon. The Willinor scholarship was awarded to Stephanie 
Asheim. The Ofstie scholarship went to Lester Kao. The Bill Sershon scholarship was awarded to Christine Nyland. The Daniel 
Stein scholarship went to Jason Yi. And the Coastal Community Bank scholarship was awarded to Andrew Rocco.  

The Foundation awarded 5 scholarships to Sequoia High School and Homeschool Alternative seniors at their graduation 
ceremonies. The Willinor scholarship was awarded to Courtney Kaylor. The Frances LaGrave scholarship went to Casey 
McDonald. The Ofstie scholarship went to Bonnie Dean. The Bob Whitehead scholarship and Sequoia Award went to Amanda 
Miller. The Sequoia award is a beautiful etched glass award and Amanda will have her name engraved on a plaque that hangs 
in the lobby at Sequoia High School. 
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